
Attention All Community Members: 

The centre is actively looking to offer basic needs & 

food to those in need. While the centre is currently 

closed we are looking to delivery supplies to       

vulnerable populations and those in quarantine 

that are unable to access available services. Please 

contact volunteer@gccrc.ca if you and your family 

are in need of supplies.  

 

Thank you, GCCRC Staff  


